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IT – Four decimals in Trade Reporting for Equities 
Markets on OMX Nordic Exchange Copenhagen, Helsinki, 
Iceland and Stockholm 
 
 
OMX Nordic Exchange is assessing the technical readiness for the implementation of the postponed 
"Four Decimals in Trade Reporting" functionality as part of SAXESS release 5.0.1.  
  
The online survey found at the link below will give you the opportunity to comment on the impact of the 
proposed changes. The survey will run from 16th June until 14th July.  
  
http://www.easyresearch.se/s.asp?WID=696972&Pwd=57488951
  
For more information about the parameters impacted, please see the "Four Decimals for Trade Reporting 
- Proposed changes" Power Point presentation (attached below).  
 
Alternatively, please contact Henrik Husman at henrik.husman@nasdaqomx.com
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to participate in this survey.  
  
OMX Nordic Exchange 

For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact: 
 
Mattias Eriksson, +46 8 405 6530, mattias.eriksson@nasdaqomx.com 
Erik Hennix, +46 8 405 6966, erik.hennix@nasdaqomx.com
 

Best regards  
OMX Nordic Exchange 
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